

CERTIFICATE
OF
COMPLIANCE

CITY OF PORTLAND

Department of Neighborhood Conservation Housing Inspections Division Telephone: 775-5451 - Extension 448 - 358

September 12, 1977

Mr. Clifton R. Hilton 83 Alba Street Portland, Maine 04103

Re: Premises located at ___83 Alba Street - DC-3

Dear Mr. Hilton:

A re-inspection of the premises noted above was made on August 31, 1977
by Housing Inspector

Thank you for your cooperation and your efforts to help us maintain decent, safe and sanitary housing for all Portland residents.

In order to aid in the preservation of Portland's existing housing inventory, it shall be the policy of this department to inspect each residential building at least once every five years. Although a property is subject to re-inspection at any time during the said five year period, the next regular inspection of this property is scheduled for 1982

Sincerely yours,

Joseph E. Gray, Jr., Director Neighborhood Conservation

Lyle D. Noyes

Chief of Housing Inspections

Inspector_

M. Leary

88